
    Language Arts...
We have started next few readings and looked at the way the Earth is changing. We have

created short advertisements for environmentally-friendly products and practiced our
Spelling Bee words every week. We began our new novel, which we will be reading

together in class, and took a look at some literary elements, espeically: point of view,
characterization, setting, personification and irony. 

Mathematics...
Students have recapped all

that was learned in math
from the previous month

and have reviewed the
material through various
methods of formatting.




Science... 
Students explored body
systems and participated

in presentattions over
their chosen section in

Polish, while
understanding the terms

in English. Students
participated in study

games and will continue
systems into March.

History...
Students have done a

great job working on their
game board project. The
task was creating a game

for four people that
covered the different

topics of World War I, from
alliances, to revolutions, to  

the course of the war.  
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